
Board Agenda Item Request

AGENDA ITEM: Discussion Item - Veterans Memorial at LHS

PURPOSE: Follow up regarding location of this memorial

MEETING DATE: October 9, 2024

PREPARED BY: Lisa Arnold

SUMMARY

In collaboration with Mr. Hoffman we would respectfully propose that we allow the
Veterans Memorial, proposed by Mr. Larry Quimby at the September board
meeting, to be built at LHS on the grassy area immediately adjacent to the staff
parking lot on the east side of the school. This location would allow better
access to parking for those who want to visit the memorial and would limit the
access to the full campus. Due to the location of the walking path, we already
have patrons walking along the front of the campus next to our fenceline. We do
not believe the location being proposed would have a negative impact on the staff
and students at LHS.

I reached out to Leon Duce with the City of Rathdrum to find out if there are any
ordinances that we need to be aware of. He spoke with two council members and
they indicated, “that the City would help get things processed so that can happen.”

I have also reached out to Megan for thoughts or guidance.


